
Walking Zone & Road Safety 

Thank you to those parents that attended the Year 5 assembly on road safety and our new walking zone. The year 5  
children have been working with Think Travel Gloucestershire to map out a 5 minute walking zone to encourage families 
to park and stride to school. The scheme aims to encourage people who have the necessity to drive, to drive part of the 
way and park and walk the remainder. The map leaflet was sent home with every pupil and shows the recommended 
grey areas for parking and the 5-minute orange walking zone. If you did not receive a leaflet, we have spare copies  
available at the main office. 

With a reduction in parking facilities around the school and the summer weather, we hope that traffic can be dispersed 
and fewer cars used directly on the front doorstep of the school, helping to promote healthier lifestyles whilst improving 
road safety, and pollution levels. 
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  Week beginning: Monday 8th May Year 6 SATs week 

Week beginning: Monday 15th May 
Year 2 SATs week 

Walk to school week 

Thursday 25th May Non-uniform day (Friends of Waterwells) 

27th May – 4th June Half Term 

Thursday 8th June Science Day 

Week beginning: Monday 12th June Year 1 Phonics check 

Monday 19th June 9am KS2 (Years 3-6) Sports Day  (Weather permitting) 

Tuesday 20th June 

9am Reception Sports Day 

10.30am KS1 (Years 1 & 2) Sports day 

(All weather permitting) 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE: Arts Week 

Monday 3rd July KS2 Activity Day 

Tuesday 4th July 
KS1 Activity Day 

Year 5 Forensic Science at Severn Vale 

Thursday 6th July 
New class transition day 

New class parent talks after school 

Tuesday 11th July & 

Wednesday 12th July 
9am - KS2 Show performances to parents 

Thursday 20th July 8.45am - Reception Good News assembly with parents 

Friday 21st July 
8.45am –KS1 (Years 1 & 2) Good News assembly with parents 

1.45pm –KS2 (Years 3 – 6) Year 6 leavers’ assembly & Good News with parents 

Sports Coaching 

Years 3, 4 and 5 have a specialist football coach being 
delivered this term and years 3 and 4 also have specialist 

cricket coaching too. 

Gloucester Schools’ Partnership (GSP) Art Exhibition 

GSP is holding an art exhibition at Gloucester Cathedral from 22nd May. It will be open to the public from 22nd May until 
the end of half term, so its well worth a visit to see the artwork of several local primary schools including artwork from 

some year 2 Waterwells pupils! 

Upcoming Trips  - further information to follow… 

Year 3:  
26th May - Redwood Centre (near Slimbridge) and  

22nd June - Beechenhurst (Forest of Dean) as part of 
their topic ‘survival of the fittest’. 

Years 5 and 6:  
15th June, KidZania (Westfield, London) – careers and 

life skills based experience. 


